
Review Routing

Project:  Airport ROW Vacation

Meeting:   March 10, 2020

 Comments Due:  February 28, 2020

Department: Comments:

FIRE No objections.

PW/E Looks good and we have no objections with the 

subject request

InspSvcs No comments.

ESP It looks like we have previously abandoned all gas 

main along these streets.

ECUA

ECUA has no objection to the vacation of the rights-of-

way of Emily Street, Beaumont Street, Tulane Avenue 

and Airlane Drive as described in the vacation application 

package. However, ECUA does have active water and 

sewer mains within those rights-of-way. In order to 

accommodate future planned development, ECUA does 

not desire a retained easement on the condition that 

future development projects will be required to perform 

disconnections, capping and abandonment of 

water/sewer mains. Please coordinate with ECUA 

Engineering for more details.  Future projects will need 

to apply with ECUA Engineering to establish new 

connections from active facilities located in 12th Ave 

right-of-way. Should the currently planned future project 

not move forward, ECUA will need easements for any 

infrastructure that is no longer situated in a public right-

of-way as a result of this vacation. If future 

developments should require use of water or sewer, the 

developer will be required to install new mains and grant 

easements or rights-of-way as necessary.

GPW No comments received.

ATT
We will need an Easement at 2400 Beaumont St. for 

Fiber Facilities. The other areas look good. 














